## **Audra Dye**

From: Bethany Howard

**Sent:** Friday, August 4, 2023 12:58 PM

**To:** Audra Dye

**Subject:** Re: 686 Selden - HDC Application for August 9, 2023 Meeting

Thank you, Audra!
I will see you Wednesday!

I hope this additional info below is helpful and maybe we can add it to the review materials.

The mural @ 686 Selden has been City Walls most liked Instagram post to date.

I plan to touch on the benefits of the mural:

- Beautifying urban spaces.
- Creating a sense of community.
- Expressing/Enhancing historical and cultural identity.
- Inspiring creativity and wonder.
- Attract tourism.
- · Reduce crime.

## Bethany J. Howard, MCD

City Walls Project Manager

City of Detroit - General Services Dept.

Blight Remediation Division

6333 Huber

Detroit, MI 48211

(313) 542 - 2171 | LinkedIn Profile

Follow our City Walls Instagram Page



From: Audra Dye <dyea@detroitmi.gov> Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 12:01 PM